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From: joseph vespucci [mailto:vespuccijoseph@rocketmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 11:19 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: LLLT program
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Hey! Please don't cancel the program. This is huge for people like me who don't have enough
money to pay for a lawyer but still need minor legal help with things. Please allow this
program to grow and spread to other areas of law. LLLTs are vital to the community. The cost
of lawyers just reinforces today's mentality of "if you have money then you win.". Not
everyone is rich unfortunately but LLLTs can help the community as if they were. Please don't
end this program. 
Thanks!
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